
 
 

There is a Chinese saying, “a good 
start is halfway to success.”  Dr. 
Angela C. Wu and the entire WHC 
staff wish to offer you the precious 
gift of how to properly start this year on the Lunar New Year’s Day (solar calendar 
January 28th, 2017).  This first step on that day plays a significant role for the rest of 
year.  Both the timing and direction of your initial exit from wherever you are on 
January 28th, 2017 are of utmost importance. 

This is what to do on that day: 

On the morning of January 28th, 2017 pay special attention to personal 

hygiene and the initial exit direction from the building in which you are. The most 

auspicious time to go out is between 12am to 3am and 5am to 

9am. To welcome good luck, walk in the Northwest direction.  To invite 

divine help, walk in the Southwest direction.  To invite wealth-spirit, walk in 

the Southeast direction.   

If you would like to burn incense or pray, please do so between 12am to 

3am and 5am to 9am. 

If you live or stay in an apartment building, walk in the desired direction at these 

following exits: your bedroom, front door, elevator (if your building has one), and 

finally the door to the outside. 

Please do not have initial exit facing the East, Northeast, or North 
direction. 

Please Share this gift with your family and friends!

A Special 
Gift from  


